
Parent Governor 
Vacancies 

 

We are currently looking for new Parent Governors & would be delighted to 
hear from anyone who has: 

 

• An interest in school performance 

• Experience in Safeguarding 

• Make a positive contribution & represent the community 

• An open & enquiring mind  

• The ability to look at issues objectively 

• The confidence to ask questions & join in debate 

• A willingness to listen & make informed judgements  

• A child or children currently attending the school  

• Time to spare  

• The ability to work well with others  

 

Please enquire at Reception or email; 

clerk@trewirgie-inf.cornwall.sch.uk 

Closing date: Midday Friday 20th November 

 



Governor Vacancies ! 
 

Trewirgie Infants’ School are looking for governors who are committed to 
improving children’s education.  

 

This is a great opportunity to volunteer & make a real difference to the lives 
of children in Redruth. 

 

Should you wish to discuss please 
contact;  
 

e. clerk@trewirgie-inf.cornwall.sch.uk 
 
Closing date: Midday Friday 20th November. 


